
Publisher's Note 
New Editors 

Developments began to take place earlier this year regarding the editorial structure of this journal when George 
Davies and Terry Malone intimated that the pressure of fresh commitments required that they relinquish their position 
as Editors of Isokinetics and Exercise Science. They have served in this capacity since the inception of the jourmd and 
we are grateful for their efforts in bringing the title to its present position and we are pleased that they are willing 
to continue supporting the development of Isokinetics and Exercise Science in the important but less exacting role as 
members of the Editorial Board. 

It is always difficult to find capable Editors, and we are therefore very fortunate indeed that Mr. Angus Strover, 
from the Droitwich Knee Clinic, Droitwich (U.K.) and Dr. Zeevi Dvir from the Faculty of Medicine, Tel Aviv Univer­
sity (Israel) have accepted our invitation to take over the editorial reins. 

The quality of a journal depends greatly on the Editors. We have every confidence that Angus Strover and Zeevi 
Dvir will protect and add to the fine reputation that Isokinetics and Exercise Science has built up by the efforts of 
their predecessors. We wish them great success and much personal satisfaction in this work. 

For countries other than Americas: 
Mr. Angus Strover 
Droitwich Knee Clinic 
St. Andrews Road 
Droitwich 
Worcs., WR9 8EA 
United Kingdom 

Tel: (+44) 1905-794858 
Fax: (+44) 1905-795916 

For the Americas: 
Dr. Zeevi Dvir 
Dept. of Physical Therapy 
Sackler Faculty of Medicine 
Tel Aviv University 
P.O. Box 39040 
Ramat Aviv 
69978 Tel Aviv 
Israel 

Tel: (+972) 3-6409019 
Fax: (+972) 3-6409223 



New Publisher 

It will not have escaped the attention of our readers who peruse the journal from cover to cover, that Isokinetics and 
Exercise Science is now published under a new imprint. As of 1 January 1995 Elsevier Science has taken over the 
publication from the former publisher, Butterworth-Heinemann. We shall strive to maintain the high standards and 
publishing tradition built up over the preceding years. 

While the transfer involves some minor physical changes in the layout of the journal, our goals can still be defined 
as follows: to provide authors with high quality presentation of their articles, and world-wide dissemination of infor­
mation. At the same time we will provide the readers with top level, peer reviewed information in a regular and timely 
fashion. 

Whether you are an author, or a reader, or both, the Publisher and the Editors look forward to your continued 
support. We welcome new readers and authors and feel confident that our combined efforts will make Isokinetics and 
Exercise Science even more relevant and successful in the years to come. We also appreciate your suggestions for fur­
ther improvements and enhancements. 


